
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, February 05, 2013 12:41 PM 
'Amber Cannon' 
RE: Amole AMM Battery (2RP-1454) 

Amber, 

Based on the analytical data presented, OCD approves backfill operations. Please proceed on your schedule, unless BLM 
approval is also required. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD Distnct 2 
8 n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720 

From: Amber Cannon [mailto:ACannon@yatespetroleum.com1 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 1:11 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Amole AMM Battery (2RP-1454) 

Please find attached a Final C-141, site diagram and analytical results for the above mentioned facility. Yates is 
requesting closure and would like to backfill. Please let me know if and when we can start backfill. 

Mike, 

Thanks, 

Amber Cannon 
Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575) 748-41 1 1 
Cell: (575)-513-8799 


